
 

 

 
10th June 2021 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

Y5 Pirate Day! 
 
 

 
For our topic this term, ‘Shiver me timbers’, we are studying the history of Pirates and to celebrate the 
end of the topic (and the end of the year!), we are excited to be welcoming into school a pirate from 
Viking School Visits who will be running workshops with each bubble.  
“The workshops will plunge your children into the life of a Pirate during the Golden Age of Sail, from the 
1650’s to the mid 1700’s. They will join a pirate crew, discover why pirates had peg legs, and learn about 
the effects of scurvy and more!”  
It should be a fabulous day and we encourage the children to dress up as a pirate for the day of their 
workshop!  
 
Thursday 15th July – Y5EC & Y5W/R 
 
Friday 16th July – Y5NL & Y5BB 
 
 
To cover the costs for these activities, we are asking for a contribution per child. As with all activities of 
this kind, we can only ask for a voluntary contribution, but should insufficient funds be received, the events 
may have to be cancelled. Please make payments via ParentPay. 
 
The total cost for the workshop is £6.00. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Year 5 Team 

https://www.parentpay.com/

